www.kitsumkalum.com

A CALL FOR DIRECTORS

Kitsumkalum Economic Development Group

Do you want to help shape and grow the business development group of the Kitsumkalum community?

The Kitsumkalum Economic Development Group (KEDG) is a group of corporations designed with the
primary objective of delivering benefits to the community through the creation of jobs, and financial
supports to community programs and projects. We are seeking new members to join the Board of
Directors. This is an exciting role for someone who is interested in participating in guiding the
organization now and into the future with opportunities abound.

KEDG is seeking Board Members who represent the Kitsumkalum membership and would therefore
prefer a Director representing each Pteex (crest) group to help give direction from your Pteex. We are
looking for a member from the Laxgibou, Laxsgiik, Ganhada and Gisbutwada to serve on the board.

KEDG are in need of individual Kitsumkalum members who have an interest in business developments
which will bring benefits to the community, while caring for the environment, practicing Loomsk and
being an active participant in BC's economy.

KEDG is in the process of developing its Strategic Plan. Through a Committee established by Chief and
Council, this plan is anticipated to be completed by May 31, 2019 and will be presented to Chief and
Council for adoption. This Strategic Plan will assist in guiding the organization and can be amended from
time to time by an annual review of the Board of Directors.

KEDG, as one of its goals in the Strategic Plan, will be offering training to its newly established Board of
Directors to build capacity in the Board over time, and continually improving the performance of KEDG

and its subsidiary companies and partnerships.

If you’re looking to make a positive impact within the community, we invite you to become a part of the
Board of Directors to help keep Kitsumkalum’s best interests at heart.

We are striving for:

¢ A Sustainable Future ¢ Job Security and Satisfaction
e First nation’s corporate governance ¢ Sound Financial Management Policies
e Participation e Fun

If you are interested in joining Kitsumkalum Economic Development Group, Board of Directors, please
send your resume and letter of interest to: sroberts@kitsumkalum.bc.ca.
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